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I urge you to focus on EDUCATION. Oregon school districts are far too top heavy 

with admin. HB 2281 is another non-educational unnecessary program . Please vote 

NO  

 

83% of school funding in the Portland & Salem-Keizer school districts is spent on 

staff salaries & benefits  

 

According to Centers for Education Statistics US Dept of Edu the percent growth 

from 2000-2019–students 7.6%, teachers 8.7%, district ADMIN 87%!!! 

 

Putting “civil rights coordinators” in schools only adds more admin , nonsense layers, 

& confusion when there is already established policies! School districts already 

comply with federal & state civil rights laws. Where is the evidence that schools are 

not enforcing state non discrimination laws? 

 

Our state’s fourth- and eighth-graders performed among the worst in the country on 

math tests given to a representative sample of students nationwide and were below 

average in reading.  But per usual go ahead & do the cool social justice flex ….we’ve 

got to continue to make national news for something  

 

Josie Alexander  


